Patricia Curley
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LD 1073

I have been following past potential mining in Mt. Katahdin area and Wabanaki land.
This area is pristine. Developing mining will contaminate the rivers and land. These
minerals are harmful to people, and all wildlife. They are forever chemicals. It’s best
to keep them in the ground. Maybe in the future new processing will be developed
that is safe. For now, let’s keep them in the ground.

I support LD1073.



